
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Hello Freddie, Ruby, Edward, Max, Isla S, Ellie, Harry, Charlie, Oliver, Emily, Isla B, Chloe, Sofia, Alexie, Reilly, 

Lewis, Eva S, Percysledge, William and Eva P, 

 

Another two weeks have already passed – aren’t they going quickly? What have you been up to?  

It has been lovely seeing more of you in school this past week, and a big thank you to those of you who have 

sent me emails about what you’ve been doing at home. I have been sharing jokes with those children too. 

Do you have any good jokes you’d like to share with the class? Send them in and I’m add them to my next 

newsletter. 

Here’s one to get you started: 

  

   What do you call a dinosaur that is sleeping? 

   A dino-snore! 

 

It has been the Youth Sports Trust National Sports Week this week and next week on Tuesday we will be 

celebrating Lancashire School Games Big Sports Day.  

Have you all had fun being active this week? I hope so! 

I have put together some of the Sports Day activities for you on our school website so you can join in the 

Sports Day fun too next Tuesday, 30th June. 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Are you busy working on your summer seaside project? I have my prizes ready for the best five projects and 

the other teachers and I are really looking forward to seeing what you come up with. Some of you have told me 

about the seaside places you have chosen. Some are places I haven’t been to so I’m REALLY excited to find out 

all about them! 

We made jazzy fruit lemonade lollies and models of Lytham windmill in school last week, and this week I’ve been 

organising books and sorting out lots of things for all the classes in September. 

Miss Courtney, Mrs Edwards and Mrs Morris have been working in class with the children making salt dough 

models of Blackpool Tower and lots of other things too! 

Remember that you can contact both Miss Courtney and I, via our class email. 

class2@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk  

 

Have you grown a lot in the last few months? Some of you coming into school have got a lot taller! 

Do you have any uniform you have grown out of? The Community Gateway Association are running a Uniform 

Bank where your parents can donate your old uniform (in good condition) in sealed bags, for others in need. 

Further details are on the school website. 

 

Finally, remember that you are precious and loved.  

Stay safe, stay well and keep shining your lights brightly!  

Love Mrs Ramsay and Miss Courtney 

xxx 
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